
From: noreply@getstreamline.com
To: BoardComment
Subject: New form submission received: Written Public Comment
Date: Thursday, December 8, 2022 9:37:15 AM

 

Written Public Comment

First
Name:

Beatrice

Last
Name:

Moore

Address:

Email:

Written
Public
Comment:

Regarding todays board meeting, I’m recommending that
Karen Dean be nominated President and Tom Gray Vice
President due to the fact of the experience they bring to
the Board.

Written
Comment
to be read
at::

Board Meeting

Reply / Manage
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From: noreply@getstreamline.com
To: BoardComment
Subject: New form submission received: Written Public Comment
Date: Thursday, December 8, 2022 11:24:51 AM

 

Written Public Comment

First Name: Judith

Last Name: Pratt

Address:

Email:

Written
Public
Comment:

I hope Karen Dean is elected as President, as she has
served us well as Vice President. Tom Gray should then
be elected Vice President.

Written
Comment
to be read
at::

Board Meeting

Reply / Manage
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From: noreply@getstreamline.com
To: Haley Dodson
Subject: New form submission assigned to you: Written Public Comment
Date: Thursday, December 8, 2022 9:15:13 AM

 

Written Public Comment

First
Name:

Michael

Last
Name:

Lyons

Address:

Email:

Written
Public
Comment:

Without hesitation, I'm strongly suggesting the election of
Vice President Karen Dean as the next board president. I
worked with her on the original Resources & Infrastructure
Committee and we served together on the NCAC for
several years. She has been super diligent in exploring
and learning about all functions of the CCSD board,
operations and financing, and is the best choice for the
presidency. We are entering an acute phase of upgrading
many critical functions of the CCSD as well as big
financial challenges, and this is the time to depend on
proven experience and deep knowledge of the District.
Director Tom Gray will make an excellent Vice President
with his invaluable experience at the CCSD as well as
NCAC and close ties to many SLO County agencies.
These are very important connections for our future.

Written
Comment
to be read
at::

Board Meeting

Reply / Manage
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From: noreply@getstreamline.com
To: BoardComment
Subject: New form submission received: Written Public Comment
Date: Thursday, December 8, 2022 10:21:03 AM

 

Written Public Comment

First
Name:

Suzy

Last
Name:

Siegler

Address:

Email:

Written
Public
Comment:

I am writing to encourage the Board to follow “tradition”
and elect current sitting VP Karen Dean as Board
President, and Tom Gray as Vice President. Karen Dean
has a breadth of experience and public service
unmatched by any other current Board member. Her
knowledge of CCSD finances and issues is complete. I
would remind the Board that past deviation from electing
the prior sitting VP to Board President was met with
widespread anger and frustration. Please elect Karen
Dean to the position which she has prepared for and is
most qualified for.

Written
Comment
to be read
at::

Board Meeting

Reply / Manage
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From:
To: BoardComment
Subject: PROS
Date: Thursday, December 8, 2022 8:07:44 AM

It would be helpful if you would publish the contract we have with the county regarding the rodeo grounds
development and please refer specifically to
the county’s requirements of us in that contract.  That would be a good starting place if we are updating the design
in any way.  We need to agree
on what those requirements mean.
Thank you.
Lauren Younger
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